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The Committee of the Whole (Working Session) met at 10:08 a.m., on February 8, 2010. 
 
Present:  Regional Councillor Joyce Frustaglio, Chair 

Mayor Linda D. Jackson 
Regional Councillor Mario F. Ferri 
Regional Councillor Gino Rosati (10:54 a.m.) 
Councillor Tony Carella 
Councillor Peter Meffe (10:17 a.m.) 
Councillor Alan Shefman 
Councillor Sandra Yeung Racco (10:29 a.m.) 

 
The following item was dealt with: 
 
1 COUNCIL PRIORITIES PLAN 2009 FOURTH QUARTER UPDATE 
 
The Committee of the Whole (Working Session) recommends: 
 
1) That the recommendation contained in the following report of the Senior Manager of Strategic 

Planning, dated February 8, 2010, be approved; and 
 
2) That appropriate staff prepare a draft plan for using the occasion of the opening of the new 

City Hall to inform the citizens of Vaughan that this initiative is only one part of the effort to 
plan for the future of the municipality, as evidenced by the various initiatives updated in this 
report and by the several Master Plans undertaken as part of the City’s Strategic Plan and/or 
Official Plan Review. 

 
Recommendation 

The Senior Manager of Strategic Planning in consultation with the City Manager recommends: 

1. That the report including Attachment 1 –Council Priorities Plan 2009 Fourth Quarter Update 
Report be received 

 
 
The meeting adjourned at 11:00 a.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Regional Councillor Joyce Frustaglio, Chair 
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